NDMEA
Post Conference Minutes
March 25, 2017

Brian Saylor called the meeting to order.  All member present

1.  Prairie Public onsite observation of sound and visual was report by Prairie Public representative
2.  Membership had positive feedback for conference.
3.  Upstairs meeting room need microphone
4.  Hall B need more sound (maybe move)
5.  ASTA reported our space reflected poorly on our clinicial – maybe use Hall D for reading session also.
6.  Jazz Choir complained about the sound problem as well.
7.  Dr. Tim Lautzenhiser could be in Hall B
8.  Registration went well
9.  Meet & Greet/Opening – possibly start all areas together with Key Note by Peter Boonshaft
10.  Exhibits discussed – Do we want sound?
11.  Parking $5.00 fee charged – Lot E was used by others – We were told we would not have to pay for parking.
12.  General Meeting – could be moved to another time – possibly during Meet & Greet/Opening
13.  Suggestion to have Headliner (Peter Boonshaft) work with All-State Participants in Hall D first day.
	Get feedback from All-State Conductors on this or another activity
14.  Online warehouse for handout with a password
15.  Stagger rehearsal release times for students
16.  Closer space for Board to registration – Ticket office possibly?

Sincerely Submitted,
Gwen Hall
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